From: Wendy Wu
Sent: 24 August 2018 16:58

To: Planning I

Subject: FOA Tree Team: Proposed works to fell Cedar tree in No. 36 Elsworthy Road
Dear Sir/Madam,

REF: 2018/4040/T

| have just received notification of intended works to tree(s) in a Conservation Area with the above
reference. This particular case concerns felling a Deodar Cedar tree in the rear garden of No. 36
Elsworthy Road.

| believed a few years ago, No. 34 Elsworthy Road had also applied to fell a number of trees around
her artist studio in her rear garden, including the Cedar tree in No. 36 Elsworthy Road. A Tree
Preservation Order (TPO) was subequently issued due to objections raised by the neighbours
because these are mature trees in a conservation area and felling them would impact the
environment and reduce privacy of the neighbourhood.

Please confirm that this TPO is still in place and applies to the cedar tree in No. 36 Elsworthy Road. If
not, NN o1 No. 36 Elsworthy Road, | would like object to the proposed work

for reasons outlined above.

Thank you for your attention,
Wendy Wu.
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